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Hunter’s Bar Website www.huntersbarinfantschool.co.uk
Sheffield
S11 82G Head Teacher Mrs Catherine Carr

Deputy Head Mrs Sandra Doyle
Phone 0114 266 0541
Fax 0114 268 5604

CC/RCD

12 September 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER
INFANT SCHOOL - WEDNESDAY, 27 SEPTEMBER 2017

Photographers will be in both the Infant and Junior School on Wednesday, 27 September 2017. As always, a proof
copy will be sent to you as soon as possible for you to choose whether to buy the photographs or not. There is, of
course, no obligation.

Organisation is never easy during this event and we would appreciate it if you would sign the form attached and
return it to us by Monday, 25 September 2017. All children will have an individual photograph, unless you state
otherwise on the attached form. They can also have a group photograph. Please see below for details. Please try
and ensure that your child/ren know your wishes.

FAMILY GROUP PHOTO — JUNIOR, INFANT AND PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN - 8.30 am

JUNIOR SCHOOL HALL

ALL family groups involving Junior and Infant children, with or without pre-school children will be taken at the Junior
School on Wednesday, 27 September 2017. Please bring your child to their classroom when they have had their
photograph taken.

FAMILY GROUP PHOTO - INFANT AND PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN - 8.30 am

INFANT SCHOOL HALL

Family groups involving Infant and pre-school children (no Junior School pupils) will be taken in the Infant School
hall, from 8.30 am on Wednesday, 27 September 2017. Please take your child to their classroom when they have
had their photograph taken.

FAMILY GROUP - INFANT CHILDREN

Groups composed of Infant School children will be photographed in the INFANT School hall on

Wednesday, 27 September 2017. The eldest child will collect and return their sibling at the appropriate time. No
parental presence is required, but it may be advisable to inform your eldest child’s class teacher that you require an
infant children group photo.

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS
Individual photographs will be taken in the Infant School hall of all children, class by class, unless you state otherwise
on your form.

Please sign and return the form attached. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Carr

Catherine Carr

Head Teacher SL11
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INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS
INFANT & JUNIOR SCHOOL - WEDNESDAY, 27 SEPTEMBER 2017

Name of Child ..o e Class oo

| would like my child to participate in the following school photograph option/s (please indicate your
preferencels by ticking the box alongside the required option/s), in addition to their individual photo:

Family Group — Junior, Infant with or without pre-school children — Junior School Hall — Wednesday,
27 September 2017

Family Group — Infant and pre-school children (no Junior School pupils) — Infant School Hall, 8.30
am - Wednesday, 27 September 2017

Family Group — Infant children - Infant School Hall — eldest child to collect younger children when
directed by their class teacher - Wednesday, 27 September 2017.

Please inform your child’s class teacher that an infant school group photograph is required.

| DO NOT wish my child to be photographed




